RICHARD A. MCDONALD

SEVENTH FLOOR 1900 AVENUE OF THE STARS LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90067

(310) 785-5396

January 8, 2003

Bill Bogaard, Mayor City Hall 100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room 237 Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Mayor Bogaard:

In light of my appointment to the City's Planning Commission, I think it is best that I resign from the Transportation Advisory Commission and hereby do so, effective immediately. I sincerely appreciate the opportunity to work with you and the City Council on the expansion of the ARTS BUS, the implementation of the preferential parking permit system that now protects our neighborhoods, the update of the Mobility Element and the general emphasis on traffic mitigation measures. I look forward to working with all of you as a member of the Planning Commission.

Very truly yours,

RICHARD A. McDONALD, Of Counse! to JEFFER, MANGELS, BUTLER & MARMARO

RAM:dn Enclosures

Mayor's appointer